[bookmark: _GoBack]Proposed Taking in Charge of The Maples, Doonsalla Drive, Cabinteely, Co Dublin

It is proposed to take in charge the opens space area to the left of the main entrance, with the roads, footpaths, public lighting, surface water sewer, foul sewer and watermains at The Maples, Doonsalla Drive, Cabinteely, Co Dublin.  These areas and services can be viewed on the attached drawing BC-1710-TIC-01.  When Taken-in-Charge is completed, the Foul Sewer and Watermain will be maintained by Irish Water, while the Surface Water Sewer will be maintained by DLRCC. 
Owner: Paul Faughnan, Senior Executive Engineer, Building Control.
